
Reception Weekly Update 

Tuesday 4thth February – Friday 7th February 
 

We have been: 

• Learning about and celebrating Chinese New Year through 
retelling the story, making fans, doing Chinese writing and 

ribbon dancing 

• Writing about our new role play areas 

 

In Maths we have been: 

• Talking about time and the different devices we can use to time 

things (e.g. clock, sand timer, stopwatch, watch) 

• Timing ourselves doing different activities e.g. walking, running 

• Estimating how many objects are in a container and timing 

ourselves filling and emptying the container 

 

In Phonics we have been: 

• Learning new digraphs – ‘qu’ and ‘zz’ and the tricky words 
‘we’, ‘me’ and ‘be’ 

• We have been word building using our sound river and 

recognising our new digraphs and tricky words in sentences 

Can you spot we, me and be in magazines or newspapers? 

 

Just a reminder that next week is our last week before half term 

and own clothes for next Friday. Please bring a donation towards 

Tyler Porter’s memorial and add a bit of sparkle to own clothes 

in his memory. Thank you. 

 

 

 
 


